
New Hope Oklahoma is a Tulsa-based 501(c)(3) non-profit organization dedicat-

ed to providing services to children with parents in prison. Our programs consist 

of summer camps, after-school programs, community-based programs, weekend 

retreats, family gatherings, and case management services. All programs are of-

fered free of charge to qualifying children. These programs are possible through 

individual and corporate donations, foundational and federal grants, trained vol-

unteers and a highly qualified staff. New Hope is changing the lives of children 

of prisoners everyday.  

Iron Gate's mission is to feed the hungry of Tulsa—every day. They feed people in 

three ways, through their soup kitchen, grocery pantry and Kids Pantry. They call 

those who eat at Iron Gate their “guests” because they invite them to eat there. 

Their philosophy is that we are all guests on this earth and guests treat one another 

with courtesy, kindness and respect. They strive to be a friendly, welcoming place 

where all are greeted with a smile—a place of comfort and wholesome food, and a 

temporary respite from the major problems awaiting their guests outside our 

gates—unemployment, poverty, health care, shelter, transportation and more. 

Boy Scout Troop 153 and Venture Crew will benefit from our proceeds. BSA 

founder William D. Boyce was exposed to the Boy Scouts during a trip to Britain 

in 1909. Boy Scouting was introduced to Britain, and the world, in 1907 by Sir 

Robert Baden-Powell, the son of an Anglican priest. The Boy Scouts of America 

was incorporated by Mr. Boyce on February 8, 1910. Both the Boy Scouts of 

America and the Brotherhood of St Andrew were chartered by Congress and 

signed into law by President Teddy Roosevelt in the first decade of the 20th Cen-

tury, and have had a relationship since then. The Memorandum of Understanding 

signed October 17, 2016 strengthened their relationship in this 2nd decade of the 

21st Century. Many Brotherhood chapters are sponsoring Boy Scout troops. 

The Brotherhood of Saint Andrew was first organized on St. Andrew's Day, 30 

November 1883, as a prayer and Bible study group at St. James’ Church in Chica-

go. Like it’s namesake the apostle St Andrew it’s mission is bring men and you 

nearer to Christ through prayer, study and service. The Brotherhood is the offi-

cial men’s of the Episcopal Church and our current Presiding Bishop Michael 

Curry is a longtime member and supporter of the Brotherhood. We appreciate 

the opportunity to raise funds for these deserving charities. 

Saint Andrew 

Charity Classic 

Remembering 

 Franklin Miller 

The 2017 Saint Andrew Charity is dedicated to our beloved Brother, Avid 

Golfer and Golf Tournament Committee Member whom we lost last year. 

Franklin was instrumental in promoting the sport, and as Chapter Treasurer, 

working with us to make last year’s tournament a great success. He will be  

truly missed for this year’s and all future Brotherhood tournaments. 

Blessings, Franklin, Rest In Peace. 

http://www.irongatetulsa.org/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/St._James_Cathedral_(Chicago)

